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RYS Andrzej Jan (SANTE);
SANTE DG; SEYCHELL Martin (SANTE);

(SANTE); (SANTE)
Re: Request for meeting on ,

Thanks. Yes, Indeed.
I have some ideas I would like to discuss with you and I would be oleased to hear your own thoughts.
And yes, I'll see here tomorrow. I'm meeting several institutions to discuss i.a. AMR, including Health 
Minister Li, WHO China and the China Chamber pf Commerce for export/import of medicines. If someone 
needs a reminder of the challenge of AMR there's no better place than China, a country that produces half 
the world's pigs and has 26.000 hospitals where doctors get half their income from prescriptions...
Regards
Xavier

On 03 Nov 2015, at 20:31, < a>efpia.eu> wrote:

Thank you Xavier.

Yes let's find some time before the end of the month. I understand you are in China with
did some pioneering work a few years ago on new incentives for companies, but as so often good 

ideas may come too early for people to grasp, incl. in my industry. But sooner or later people wake up. And 
that moment is now, I think.

Best regards,

EFPIA - European Federation of Pharmaceutical Industries and Associations 
Leopold Plaza Building 
Rue du Trône 108
B-1050 Bruxelles
Tel; +32 2
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3 nov. 2015 kl. 17:22 skrev <Xavier.Prats-Monne@ec.europa.eu> <Xavier.Prats-Monne@ec.europa.eu>:

Deal (if I may),
My belated apologies for this late reply. Indeed AMR is a topic of great interest. I am now in 
China, but my office will contact yours to set up a meeting before the end of this month.
We could perhaps on that occasion discuss also the broader aspects of our cooperation. 
Looking forward to our discussion,
Xavier

On 30 Sep 2015, at 10:08, 

Dear Mr Prats Monne,

@efpia.eu> wrote:

It was good to meet you Monday at the "50 year anniversary" event. I and many other 
participants appreciated your comments on AMR, antimicrobial resistance. I have been 
personally involved in this field for many years, and EFPIA has supported the Commission 
on your Action Plan, such as a through a strong commitment in IMI.

However, we still lack a global scheme for preservation and affordable and equitable access. 
And we need new incentives, decoupling revenues from sales. There is also a need for 
separate development tracks for the development of new antibiotics for either human use or 
for animals. I would like to present concrete proposals on these three points.

Recognising that DG SANTE will attend important policy discussions later this month, and 
that The Netherlands will prioritise AMR during their Council Presidency, I hope we can 
find some time in the coming weeks.

I can suggest October 15, 20 or 21 (morning).

Best regards,

EFPIA - European Federation of Pharmaceutical Industries and Associations 
Leopold Plaza Building 
Rue du Trône 108
B-1050 Bruxelles
Tel: +32 2
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